
 

Town of East Windsor 

Ethics Commission Special Meeting 

March 22, 2016 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 7:04 p.m.  The Chairman 

recognized that all Commission members were present. 

The Chairman turned the meeting over to Commission member Tom Burnham who has 

conducted extensive research on various Connecticut towns’ and cities’ codes of ethics, 

including the Code for the State of Connecticut.  Mr. Burnham reviewed the source of 

his information and gave an overview of the structure and content of several different 

Codes. 

A lengthy discussion was held regarding a number of points raised by Mr. Burnham’s 

presentation and how those Codes compare and contrast with the Code of the Town of 

East Windsor. 

It was decided that Mr. Burnham will forward the State of Connecticut statute to all 

Commission members for review, with cover notations as to particular points and areas 

of potential change that were raised in the discussion.  

A motion was made to adjourn (T. Burnham) and seconded (N. Masters). 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:27 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Al Penland, Secretary 


